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Antitrust Compliance Updates: 2025 
Jurisdictional Thresholds, Filing Fees, a New 
Challenge, and an Executive Order  

Date:  01/22/25

The Federal Trade Commission has announced its annual revisions to the thresholds for reporting of proposed 
mergers and acquisitions to the U.S. antitrust authorities under the Hart-Scott-Rodino Act and updated its filing fee 
schedule. The agency also announced revisions to the thresholds for the prohibition on interlocking directorates. Also
potentially affecting compliance, the previously-announced changes to the HSR reporting requirements are being 
challenged in federal court.
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